Hello,

My wife and I moved to 45 Friars Way a little over a year ago. I lived in London many years ago when I took my MBA at Western. Strolling through the mature trees in "forest city" were one of my fondest memories of my time here. In fact, it is one of the things which drew me back to London.

When we bought our home on Friars Way, the mature trees were the true selling feature of the neighbourhood and make the area lovely and unique.

I believe that everyone on our street is concerned for those lovely trees.

Please do not cut down trees on Friars Way as part of the Friars Way and Doncaster Road Reconstruction Project planned for this year.

We would rather not have sidewalks than lose this important character of our neighbourhood.

Regards,

Glenn and Carol Alexander

45 Friars Way

London, Ontario